
 
 
 

***FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE*** 
 

 
Kahala Aviation Announces the Acquisition  

of Two 737 Classics for Freighter Conversion 
 

 
Dublin, Ireland, May 26, 2014 - Kahala Aviation Group Ltd., announces the 
acquisition of two Classic 737 aircraft.  
 
The first, a Boeing 737-300 (MSN28200), acquired from ILFC, will be converted 
into a freighter configuration by Pemco World Air Services. The second aircraft, a 
Boeing 737-400 (MSN24231), purchased from GECAS, will also be converted into 
a freighter configuration by Aeronautical Engineers, Inc. 
 
Charles Graham, Director of Kahala Aviation Holdings, LLC and former CEO of 
Global Aviation at DHL commented, “With these acquisitions, Kahala Aviation is 
clearly emerging as one of the leading lessors of 737 freighter aircraft in the world.” 
 
For more information on Kahala Aviation see: www.kahalaaviation.com 
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